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11th November 2024

Dear Parent / Carers

Odd Socks Day and ‘Children In Need’ Day

We will be supporting Odd Sock Day tomorrow as part of national anti-bullying week.
Children may wear odd socks to show unity against bullying and we will be exploring this
issue during form times this week. We will look at the definition and what to look out for,
make sure that students are aware of the range of options they have to report bullying
and the importance of reporting anything they may witness happening to others.

Other than odd socks, uniform will be as normal.

Also, as part of our work to support Children in Need, we will be inviting students to dress
in their own clothes for the day on Friday 15" November.

By donating £1, our school will be able to support the wonderful work Children in Need
undertakes. Donations should be made via ParentPay using this link.

https://app.parentpay.com/ParentPayShop/Foc/Default.aspx?shopid=16028

If your child does not wish to participate, school uniform should be worn.

Whilst we encourage children to wear their own clothes, we ask for your support as
parents/carers to ensure that children are dressed in clothing which is appropriate for
school. This should be suited to the activities involved in a normal school day. Therefore,
we request that students respect the usual school guidelines regarding jewellery and
make-up, and avoid wearing items such as strappy/cropped tops or tops with
inappropriate text or images and heels.

We would like to take this opportunity to thank you for supporting these events which

provide a way for our students to contribute to and recognise the wider community to
which they belong.

Yours faithfully
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Mrs M. Burrington
Headteacher

A FAMILY FOR LEARNING. A PLACE TO BELONG. A PATHWAY TO YOUR FUTURE.



